
 

 

April 25, 2022 Association Meeting Report 
 

The ICHS Board is grateful for the participation in this year’s Association Meeting.  The 
meeting was well attended, and a significant number of online and absentee ballots 
were received.  Over 375 qualified ballots were cast. 

 

The following candidates were elected to serve three-year terms beginning in June: 
Steve Scott, Jill Boender, and Joshua Zylstra.  We express our gratitude to those 
who were willing to be considered but were not elected.  

 

Raleigh West and Kim Van Roekel were both affirmed to serve a second three-year 
term. 

 

The 2022-2023 budget (approximately $6 million) was overwhelmingly approved. 

 

We ask that you continue to pray for Illiana, our students, faculty, staff, board and as we 
seek to develop a passion for God, people and the world. 

 

 

 


